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Welcome to the early May blog and I hope you managed sone downtime over the bank holiday weekend 

(weather dependent). 

As things start to ease and we can mix more, it gives us a good feeling for conference later this year, 

especially with the research going on with large groups at music and sports venues. 

Please read the updates about conference as they come out. We will be keeping it as safe as possible so 

many of you can attend. The programme is looking good and almost complete now.  

 It is Deaf Awareness Week. I hope you are highlighting this in your services, there are some great 

resources around to use and we will be putting some of these on social media. It is good to see the BBC are 

doing some programmes for this week. 

Don’t forget to sign up for the members Webinar in June and let us know is you have anything you would 

like to present or would like us to cover. 

We are still looking for more items in our health and wellbeing section and if you have come across any 

useful tips and support please share with us and we will add them to the resources. 

Stay safe and take care of yourselves. 

Kath Lewis 


